
ARKANSAS BALLOT ISSUES

What’s on the ballot in 2022?
Arkansas voters have a say this November whether to change the Arkansas 
Constitution. State legislators voted to put 3 proposed constitutional amendments 
on the ballot for you to decide. A citizen proposal was certified with sufficient 
signatures to qualify for the ballot, but the ballot title was rejected by the State Board 
of Election Commissioners as misleading. A lawsuit challenging that ruling has been 
filed with the Arkansas Supreme Court. 

LEGISLATIVE PROPOSALS
• Issue 1: A constitutional amendment to allow the General Assembly to convene in 

extraordinary session upon the issuance of a joint written proclamation of the speaker 
of the House of Representatives and the president pro tempore of the Senate or upon 
the submission of a written proclamation containing the signatures of at least 2/3 of the 
members of the House of Representatives and at least 2/3 of the members of the Senate  
to the speaker of the House of Representatives and the president pro tempore of the  
Senate requesting that the General Assembly convene in extraordinary session

• Issue 2: A constitutional amendment to reform certain measures presented to voters,  
to be known as the “Constitutional Amendment and Ballot Initiative Reform Amendment” 

• Issue 3: A constitutional amendment to create the “Arkansas Religious  
Freedom Amendment” 

CITIZEN PROPOSAL
• Issue 4: An amendment to authorize the possession, personal use, and consumption 

of cannabis by adults, to authorize the cultivation and sale of cannabis by licensed 
commercial facilities, and to provide for the regulation of those facilities 

Find the complete text of each proposed amendment at uaex.uada.edu/ballot. 

Exercising your 
voting privilege:  We 

live in a democratic society 
where voting is a privilege 
of citizenship. Democracy 
works best when informed 
citizens exercise their voting 
privilege. Election Day for 
these statewide ballot 
issues is Nov. 8, 2022. 
Please exercise your right 
to vote. 
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